
COVID-19 Response Efforts - December 14, 2020

The State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy is committed to protecting the health and safety of Ohioans
during the COVID-19 outbreak. The Board posted a document on its website that provides COVID-
19 guidance and response efforts, including the issuance of waivers to assist licensees in addressing
operational needs. Waivers can be found starting on page 5 of this document:
www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/COVID.

For more information on the state’s efforts to address coronavirus, visit  www.coronavirus.ohio.gov
or call 1-833-4-ASK-ODH. 

Ohio Department of Health Issues Vaccine Provider Update

The Ohio Department of Health issued a new vaccine provider update on December 14, 2020. This
update can be accessed here.

New COVID-19 Waivers Issued – 12/14/2020

The Board of Pharmacy issued the following COVID-19 waivers:

Permits registered pharmacy technicians and pharmacy technician trainees to stock
automated pharmacy systems and automated drug storage systems at a location licensed as
a terminal distributor of dangerous drugs, subject to certain conditions. This resolution can
be accessed here: www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/stockcovid
Authorizes the use of support personnel for packaging shipping containers and to package
medications for delivery or sale. This resolution can be accessed here:
www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/supportpack
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